
In a recent sermon, Pastor Russell alluded to the requirement in Matthew chapter 
25 that those who seek to follow God’s will should also care for their fellow man 
in times of adversity. In Luke 3, John told his disciples, “Anyone who has two 
shirts should share with the one who has none, and anyone who has food should 
do the same.”  We are called to be the channels of God’s blessing to people in 
the Dorohoi area of northeast Romania, but channels need to be maintained and 
replenished, and that is done through prayer. Thank you for your support. 
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Prayer Notes,  June 2012  

Give thanks for: 
1.The ‘surprise’ arrival of some more clothing during the past week, particularly 
from the Isle of Man team and from Agents for Change, which has allowed the 
work to continue whilst we await the next load from the UK. 

2.The AN team would like to give thanks for the security of their jobs, at a time 
of high unemployment and rising costs when we see daily the effects of austerity 
and desperation. 

3.Give thanks for the new people who are taking an interest in our activities, and 
the continuing support of the ‘old-timers’. 

Please pray for: 

1.The situation with regard to the shop, as explained in the current newsletter. 

2.The continuity of supply of items required to provide for people in increasingly 
difficult circumstances.   

3.A lady by the name of Jeta Morsoaca (58) who has a damaged heart valve and 
partial kidney failure.  The cost of a full investigation would be about £120 but 
because her husband is unemployed she does not qualify for health care.  

4.The elections which took place last weekend, that those voted into office will 
recognise that it is not the end of their campaign but the beginning of their 
obligations to those who elected them, and that they will take the responsibilities 
seriously. 
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